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November 16, 2023 

 

 

 

Peggy’s Cove Community 

VIA Email and Canada Post 

 
Dear Community Member: 
 
Re: PCC Draft Land Use Bylaw - Update 
 
Our purpose as provided under the Peggy’s Cove Commission Act is to preserve the 
unique scenic beauty, character and atmosphere of the Area for the enjoyment of both 
residents and visitors for property within the Peggy’s Cove Preservation area.  This is 
primarily achieved through administering the Land Use Bylaws for the preservation 
area. 
 
On behalf of the Peggy’s Cove Commission (PCC), I would like to inform you that the 
PCC has submitted the draft Land Use By-law to the Honourable Minister Susan 
Corkum-Greek on November 1, 2023 for approval, as per Section 8 and 10 of the 
Peggy’s Cove Commission Act.  

 

The current Peggy’s Cove Land Use By-law (1993 as amended in 2003) is still in effect. 

The draft Land Use By-law will become effective following approval by the Minister, and 

the revised Land Use By-law will be filed in the Office of the Registrar of Deeds.  

 

The draft Land Use By-law and package, as sent to the Minister, is posted on the PCC 

website.  If you require a hard copy version mailed to you, please contact the 

Commission. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Nicole Campbell 

Chair, The Peggy’s Cove Commission 


